
8TH GRADE
NEW STUDENT

OPEN HOUSE
We are hosting an Open House for 8th grade private
school families* that live within the Lincoln boundary
and are currently attending OES, Catlin,  FISO, TIS, PJA,
Montessori, Arbor, Cathedral, St. Thomas More,
Cedarwood Waldorf, and NW Academy. 

Date 

Time

Location

Monday, 16th October 2023

6:00 PM- 7:30 PM

1750 SW Salmon - Lincoln Theatre 

For more information contact :

Peyton Chapman 
peyton@pps.net

Steve Pape
spape@pps.net

*There will be a separate Information
Night for PPS families on November 8th.


